
NOTICE 

The Yoga for Wellness Club, Asansol Girls' College requests the presence of the 
students and the staff of the College in the Sports Ground on June 21, 2023 at 4 
p.m. to commemorate the International Day of Yoga. It is an appeal to all to 
encourage the participants as well as take the pledge to incorporate yoga as a 
part of everyday life. 
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